
 
 

Join us for our “VBS on the Go” this summer. We are offering an alternative to our  
traditional VBS. We will be meeting on 4 Friday nights during the summer with a 

lesson, fun activities, and plenty of time to play! So what do you need to know?  
 

Dates and time: June 25, July 9, July 23, and August 6  
5:30-7:30 p.m. 

Dinner: Yes! We will provide a supper each Friday night.  
 

Schedule: 5:30-6:15: Dinner and Fellowship 
6:20-7:00: Lesson  

7:00-7:30: Activities and play 
 

Where: June 25 and August 6 will be held on HAB’s campus.  
July 9 and July 23 will be held at local parks TBD.  

 
Who can come: Any and all families! Yes, you read that right. With this model of VBS  
you will be able to bring the entire family to the park and church. While the lessons  

and activities will be geared for children, youth families are also invited to join. 
 

Do I need to RSVP? While we are not requiring you to RSVP, we want to make  
sure we have food for everyone—so the more we know, the better we can plan.  

 
Can I bring a friend? YES! Absolutely. We want you to invite your neighbors and friends.  

 
What if I cannot stay the entire time? No worries at all. If you need to get 
home for bedtime, feel free to leave whenever you need to. This is a more  

relaxed VBS to give time for fellowship and relationship-building. 
 

What does “Sent: A Church on the Go” mean? Great question! We at HAB believe that 
the Church is about sending people out into the world to be the hands and feet of Christ.  

We also believe that is not just for our adults but for EVERYONE! This summer we  
will explore characters in the Bible that were sent and how we too can be sent people.  


